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March 1, 2023 
 
 
Dear Valued Member, 
 
It is with great pleasure that we announce the opening of the Hotchkiss Golf Course for the 
2023 Season. Opening day is currently scheduled for April 15 pending the conditions of the 
course. 
 
With the rising costs associated with the treatment and maintenance of the course, we have 
found it necessary to increase our membership and greens fees this season. We feel that 
these increases remain competitive and are in alignment with our neighboring courses. We 
will continue to extend a 25% discount off the current membership fee to volunteer fire 
fighters, EMTs, military veterans, and faculty of Salisbury Township Schools. 
 

• To join and make an online payment click the link below:   

 Online Golf Membership 

• If you prefer to send your application with your check via mail, please make your 
check payable to “The Hotchkiss School” (it will be upon receipt of this payment 
that your membership will be activated). 
 

    The Hotchkiss School 
    Attn.:  Accounting Office 
    11 Interlaken Road 
    Lakeville, CT  06039 
 
Electronic payment is preferable, and NO CASH WILL BE ACCEPTED. 
 
We are once again providing a $25 or $50 refund on your membership if you bring us a 
new member before July 1, 2023. Additionally, we are including a coupon for a free round 
of golf in order for you to introduce the course to a potential new member. 
  
If you have any questions, please call Jim Kennedy at the Pro Shop, (860) 435-4400. As you 
know, we always welcome suggestions on how we can make both the course and your 
experience even better. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Fenn 
Golf Course Superintendent/Supervisor of Grounds 
 

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/c4SgUPYv

